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Mar. 28th LCAP Parent meeting @ 
Marsh JR. High 5:45 – 7:15 
Mar. 31…Parents and Pastries  
April 3rd -7th.. Book Fair 2-3:30 pm 
April 11….PTA Meeting 
 
 
 

Citrus Book Fair is in need of parent 
helpers during the week of April 3rd – 
April 7th, from 1:30PM-3PM. If you can 
spare an hour to help children find books 
and keep an eye on our Book Fair, please 
contact Liz Peterson at 530.354.3549 

 

Congratulations to our 
Citrus Spelling Bee 
Winners!!! On March 9, 2017, Citrus 

students took part in our annual spelling bee. 
Winners will participate in Butte County 
Spelling Bee on Friday, April 7th, 2017. Citrus 
Elementary would like to congratulate our 
top winners as well as all of the students who 
took part in this event: 

1st Place:  Owen Ferea, 4th grade                                    
2nd Place: Nancy Thao, 4th grade                          

Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys or soft rubber 

items made of Latex from home. 

RALEYS, S.H.A.R.E.S 
AND ESCRIP 

 
Would you like to 

help the PTA but not sure how, use the 
eScrip when you buy groceries. You can 
get started by visiting 
foodmaxx.com/shares. During the 
registration process, you will be asked 
to select up to three benefit 
organizations. All you need is your 10-
digit phone number to sign up and keep 
giving back to your favorite 
organizations! After registering, you 
will be asked for your telephone 
number at checkout to earn up to 3% 
for your favorite organization! 

 
 

   
 
 

Local control accountability plan! We’ll be reviewing 
our district goals and looking at data trends to 
determine the next steps in our plan to increase 
student achievement across the district. 
 
When: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 
Location: Marsh Junior High, MPR 
Time: 6 PM – 7:15 PM 
Dinner Severed 5:45 PM 
 
Childcare will be provided for younger children. 
Homework help for school-age children. 
 
Register here: http://goo.gl/forms/UaqJhOuDBu 
We want to make sure we have enough food and 
childcare available for all that attend. 

 

http://goo.gl/forms/UaqJhOuDBu

